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Megan Steer

From: Diann Cupples <dianncupples@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Sunday, May 10, 2015 12:35 PM

To: MPWSP-EIR

Subject: Monterey Peninsula Water Supply Project

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hello, 

 

Regarding the Proposed Water Sources pie chart:  No % of water should come out of the Carmel 

River.  The Desalination % should be increased to 62%. 

 

Thank you,  Diann Cupples 
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